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Peter Szilagyi is a Professor of Pediatrics, Executive Vice-Chair of 
the Department of Pediatrics, and Vice-Chair for Clinical Research 
at UCLA.  For more than 2 decades, he has studied strategies to 
improve immunization rates for child, adolescent and adult 
vaccines. He is very interested in dissemination and 
implementation and scaling up successful interventions in primary 
care and public health.  
 
Since September 2016 he has served as a voting member of the 

Advisory Commission on Immunization Practices or ACIP. He chairs ACIP’s HPV working group, 
and is a member of ACIP’s influenza and child and adolescent working groups. ACIP has been 
meeting monthly since the pandemic regarding COVID-19 vaccines. In November 2020 he was 
named by Governor Newsom as a member of the California (now the Western States) COVID-19 
Vaccine Scientific Safety Review Workgroup that will review the safety of COVID-19 vaccines for 
California and also for the states of Washington, Oregon, and Nevada. 
 

 


